
REPORT 
 
 
TO: Council’s Enterprises Subcommittee 
 
FROM: Chairperson 
 
DATE: 12 November 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Chairperson’s Report - Report FN10-11-14 
 

 
Welcome to the first Enterprises Subcommittee meeting of this term of Tasman 
District Council.  This is the start of the third term of this Committee since its creation 
by Council in 2004.  It is my wish to see some positive, fruitful and sound business 
recommendations to Council in respect of the Council’s various enterprises this term. 
 
I am confident that this will be achieved due to the Committee’s membership being 
experienced and professional members of our various wards. 
 
Initially I suggest we review our progress to date on each individual enterprise in light 
of the current financial situation, which no doubt will result, in some cases, in a 
change of direction both financially and also physically. 
 
I look forward to the challenges ahead and working with you all on behalf of our 
ratepayers. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Chairperson’s Report FN10-11-14 be received by Council’s Enterprises 
Subcommittee. 
 
 
Noel Riley 
Chair 
 


